
Year 5 Peek at the Week 
Friday 28th June 2024 

Our Learning 

This week, we started our science unit on plants and 
animals. Here we explored the differences and simi-
larities between the animal and plant kingdoms.  

In maths,  we focussed on practical lessons connect-
ed to metric and imperial units. We have also com-
pleted our final assessments for the year! 

In English,  we started our new topic, power of read-
ing with a focus on a new book called “Street Child”. 
We also complete our final SPAG and reading assess-
ments which should come home today.  

Next week, we will continue our science unit with an 
eco-friendly eye: we will learn about life cycles and 
then explore the importance of bees. We will also 
learn about scientists that dedicate their lives to 
conservation.  

In maths,  we will begin looking at time. We will be 
focusing on the theoretical and practical side of tell-
ing the time using a digital clock and analogue.  

In English,  we will continue to read “Street Child”, 
and will be delving deep into the text and connect-
ing with the characters through targeted tasks.  

Important Dates / Reminders 

5th July: 5Dawe’s Burnham Grammar work-
shop 

5th July: Summer Fayre 

10th July: Whole Day at Burnham Grammar 

17th July: Sports Day 

19th July: Reports go home 

25th July: End of term  

In Science, we grew spring onions from roots.  

 

Child of the week 

5Dawe: Avleen  5Maple: Tommy  5Ofili: Yash 

Word of the Week: thorough 

Remember to read 3 times a week and practise your timetables on Rockstar Maths and Doodle Maths. 

Contact us: year5@prioryschool.com     01628 600300 

PSHRE Focus: In PSHRE this term,  we are on our last JIGSAW unit ‘Changing Me’ where we will learn about 
self-image, puberty and coping positively with change. Towards the end of the unit, we will start preparing 
ourselves for the year ahead by focussing on building healthy relationships and learning the skills required 

to develop resilience, assertiveness and self-respect. 


